[image: image1.jpg]



January 5, 2016
To the People of Texas and All Americans in the World, 

It is time to act.  Our great nation needs your help now. Early polling is showing Hilary Clinton ahead of whatever Republican candidate for president faces her in key battleground states across the country. This election will demonstrate one thing: whether we are willing to fight for the American Dream or if we have surrendered our values and our paycheck to Obamacare and socialist big government.

This year, we are going to fight to the finish line. In the famous words of William B. Travis at the Alamo, “we call on you in the name of liberty, of patriotism and everything dear to the American character, to come to our nation’s aid, with all dispatch”.  We are volunteering with the Mighty Texas Strike Force, the grassroots conservative army that helped secure the 2000 and 2004 elections, who deployed thousands of volunteers across the nation to secure GOP victory. 

Join us as we deploy to the battleground states of Colorado, Florida, Iowa, Michigan, Minnesota, Nevada, New Hampshire, New Mexico, North Carolina, Ohio, Pennsylvania, Virginia, and Wisconsin to make sure that a conservative wins the White House in November 2016.  Or, you can help right here in the Lone Star State in seven targeted areas: Dallas, Harris, Beaumont, Corpus Christi, El Paso, The Valley, and Cong. Will Hurd’s 23rd Congressional District in San Antonio.  Just take a moment to look at the Mighty Texas Strike Force and, if you can, sign up to: 

· Deploy to a national battleground state or targeted area in Texas at your own expense either during Early Voting throughout October or, beginning  October 28th thru Election Day, November 8th (we are hoping to raise scholarship funds for volunteers needing financial assistance—but there is no guarantee) 

· Help us with phone banking, walking door to door, and with social networking campaigning.
· Help with ballot integrity programs in every state to prevent this election from being stolen by rampant voter fraud by Team Hillary
· Like us on Facebook to help spread the word

· Spread the word to your friends and family so we can get as many people involved as possible


If you are like us, you are probably fed up with left wing liberals ranting about how Texans are poor ignorant conservatives that "cling to guns and religion."  While Barack Obama was talking about "change" and signing up nearly half the nation up for government handouts, Texans rolled up their sleeves and got to work. In that time, Texas 

· Created jobs achieving the highest job growth rate in the country
· Attracted businesses from places like New York and California
· Maintained some of the greatest universities in the world

We did it all without government bailouts, budget deficits, or political meltdowns.  It's about time this nation learned a thing or two from Texas:

· We have a legislature that only meets 140 days every other year
· We have no state income tax
· We have a constitution that restricts government
· We elect public servants-- not career politicians and so we pay them less than minimum wage. 

Most importantly, we come together when times get tough and teach our kids about personal responsibility.  
We need your help today.  Please join the Mighty Texas Strike Force now by going to our website: www.mightytexasstrikeforce.com .  This is not just any election—this is an EMERGENCY!  In the words or William B. Travis, “the Lord is on our side”.
God Bless, 
Rick Potter, General Election Team Chairman
Rhonda Lacy, Early Voting Team Chairman
Mighty Texas Strike Force
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